
CHRISTMAS TREE COLLECTION

The City of Hamilton wishes to advise City businesses and 
residents that the Christmas tree collection will be scheduled on 
the following dates:

Tuesday 7th and Thursday 9th January
Tuesday 14th and Thursday 16th January
Tuesday 21st and Thursday 23rd January
Tuesday 28th and Thursday 30th January

Bare trees only with no decorations allowed

All trees should be placed on the sidewalk with normal 
sidewalk trash collection.

City Hall Anthony Darrell
17th December 2019 Assistant Superintendent (Sanitation)


